
       
 

 
 

 

NOTIFICATION TO ALL ENTRANTS OF 2012 SA SCHOOLS BOAT RACE 

 

SASRU retains limited funds in the Schools Boat Race Development/Support Fund for the 

2012 SA Schools Boat Race. 

 

This fund may be used, inter alia to provide financial support and assistance such as 

transport and/or accommodation costs of schools who, in the view of the SASRU 

committee, meet the requirements of the Fund. 

 

Consequently, schools that seek such support are invited to address an official letter or 

email detailing their expenses, motivating their requirements and signed by the School 

Head to SASRU President, Andre Oosthuysen at OosthuysenA@stbenedicts.co.za before 

7 November 2012. 

 

Please note, the amount if so approved and expressly allocated by SASRU, will be 

paid directly into the bank account of the school involved on presentation of paid 

invoices relating to transport/ accommodation/other costs, and, that payment will not 

be made to any supplier or service provider for and/or on behalf of any school in 

question, nether may any school bind SASRU or the organisers to any supplier 

and/or service provider in respect of any expenditure. 


